
Winter Committee Meeting 10/22/2024 Minutes  

18 Residents in attendance 

Financial report as of 10/22/2024 account has a balance of $ 40,353.28 and the financial 
statement was approved.  

Discussion regarding amount of recommended contribution was held and due to the existing 
balance, it was agreed that the recommended donation for the 2024/2025 winter season be 
reduced to $200.00. 

There was a general discussion of the existing winter plan and there were no changes made 
for the 2024/2025 winter season.  

Discussion was held regarding language in the winter plowing waiver and no changes to 
waiver for 24/25 winter season 

Waiver is on the HRSID website. All persons that will be plowing must sign waiver and return 
to one of the winter committee members. 

Willy Watsabaugh-Chair 

Teresa Schrader-Secretary 

Sam Sumrall- Board Liaison 


